
 

  

bewell@thematherevanston.com  

COVID-19 UPDATE 
January 3, 2022 

 
Dear Employees of The Mather,  
 
We wanted to inform you that we have learned that three residents in Independent Living and 
three employees in the Life Centre have tested positive for COVID-19. We wish these 
individuals a speedy recovery.   
 
The Mather is interviewing each of these individuals to determine if he/she was in close contact 
with residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes). 
Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified.  
 

 
If you are experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19, if you have been exposed to someone 
who has tested positive for COVID-19, or if you have tested positive, please do not come to 
work. Please notify HR immediately.  
 
Please take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deann Daniel 
Executive Director 

GET YOUR BOOSTER– TUESDAY, JANUARY 11:  
 
If you have not received your COVID-19 vaccine booster, please sign up for the on-
site booster clinic on Tuesday, January 11. Consent forms should be given to HR. 
 
Mather now requires all team members, including new hires, to receive full vaccination 
and booster by January 17, 2022, unless a reasonable accommodation and exemption 
from the policy is approved. 
 
If you have already received your booster, please provide a copy of your vaccination card 
to Human Resources before January 17. 


	Mather now requires all team members, including new hires, to receive full vaccination and booster by January 17, 2022, unless a reasonable accommodation and exemption from the policy is approved.
	If you have already received your booster, please provide a copy of your vaccination card to Human Resources before January 17.

